

Linda M. Morad Councillor at Large

City of New Bedford

Office of City Council

133 William Street • New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740 (508) 979-1455 • Fax: (508) 979-1451

February 8, 2018

New Bedford Rotary Club John Remedis, Rotarian P.O. Box 24 East Freetown, MA 02717

Dear John:

I would like to thank you for your thoughtful invitation to join you and the members of the New Bedford Rotary Club at your regular meeting this week at the Wamsutta Club. I was so pleased to see so many of the members that I know and to hear of the wonderful work the New Bedford Rotary Club continues to been involved with in our local community.

I am most appreciative to have had the opportunity to present to the members in attendance an update regarding the City of New Bedford and address concerns that the membership expressed regarding recent issues in our City. Further, I also enjoyed both the delicious lunch and wonderful company at our table.

Please extend my thanks to Club President Peter Ashworth and the entire membership for the opportunity to attend the New Bedford Rotary Club weekly luncheon meeting. I look forward to being invited back sometime in the future.

Sincerely,

Linda M. Morad

New Bedford City Council

Councillor At Large